FACULTY COUNCIL MINUTES
April 9, 2007
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The meeting was called to order at 12:35 by Ron Jackson, Chair.
1)  Approval of Minutes:

Approval of the Minutes for March 26, 2007 was tabled until the next Faculty Council meeting April 23, 2007.
REPORTS
2)  President’s Report

President Harden stated continued work on the building projects is progressing with much time being spent on this effort.  All is on track with nothing additional to report. 

Dr. Harden reminded Council that SACS will be on campus Wednesday through Friday and also the CSU women’s basketball team will be recognized in the Georgia House of Representatives on Tuesday, April 10, as a result of their outstanding season.

3)  Provost Report

In Dr. Hoffman’s absence, Dr. Eaves stated SACS will arrive on campus Wednesday, April 11, with a brief reception in the late afternoon.  Thursday will be an interview day with exit interviews on Friday morning.  The object of the visit is a reaffirmation of the       MALS program.  This visit is primarily for resource evaluation.
Dr. Eaves reminded faculty that student evaluations began Monday, April 9, along with pre-enrollment.

4)  Old Business
None presented.
5)  New Business
a)  Russ Porter gave a report from the Subcommittee on Faculty Council Structure which recommends the addition of a Secretary position to the Faculty Council.   Q&A discussion among faculty followed the presentation.  Motion was made to adopt Recommendation #1 of the proposal which recommends the addition of the position of Secretary with associated duties.  Further discussion followed.  Motion was modified to strike #4.  Motion made simply to create the position of Secretary.  Seconded and approved.  Further discussion on other points was tabled until the next Faculty Council meeting.
b)  Dr. Brian Haynes and Dr. Elaine Mangiltz advised Faculty Council of the new Lyceum Program and Procedures.  Student Affairs has ten (10) mini-grants in process.  These will be used to increase student participation in support of programs to benefit the University by student organizations.  Dr. Haynes elaborated on the student driven activities and the costs levels benefited by the mini-grants program.  Discussion followed between Dr. Haynes, Dr. Mangiltz and Faculty regarding new proposals within the Student Affairs Lyceum Programs and Procedures.  The mini-grants are published on the CSU web site.
c)  Judith Ogden reported CAPC took the following actions at the 4/2/07 meeting:
CAPC took the following actions at the 4-2-07 meeting:

Approved 2 new education course proposals:

            EDUC 3001 Teacher Education Curriculum Seminar which is a co-requisite with EDUC 3350, a field based course.

EDUC 3030 Exploring the Exceptional Learner.  This replaces EDUC 2202, and moves it out of Area F.

Approved 2 new course proposals from the College of Information and Mathematical      


Sciences:

            ITFN 3112 Systems Analysis and Design

            ITFN 3601 Operating Systems

Approved a number of Course Description Revisions to WebBSIT.  These are changes that are being made system wide.

Approved changes in course prefixes (PHED to HFMG) and in some course names for physical activity courses that will now fall under the Health & Fitness Management Program.

Approved new Health & Fitness Management course proposal, HFMG 1060, Fit for Life: Weight Management.

Motion was made to adopt CAPC recommendations, seconded and approved.

7)  Announcements

The meeting was adjourned by Chair Ron Jackson at 1:30pm.  The next scheduled Faculty Council meeting is April 23, 2007 at 12:30pm in UC 260.
Submitted by:
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